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My name is Maks. I believe that a waiting period will do very little to help your 
average Mainer. Most of the worst instances of gun violence in this country have been
premeditated attacks sometimes planned over weeks or months. The waiting period is 
simply another inconvience to a law abiding citizens. It will in no way stop any 
planned attack simply by asking someone to wait 3 days to pick up their firearm. It 
can however be a make or break situation for someone if your gun breaks during 
hunting season, or right before a shooting competition or if you feel you need 
protection right away. If youre a victim of domestic violence you would then be told 
that you need to wait for 3 days before you can protect yourself. Hopfully notbing 
happens in the meantime! In conclusion this is a misguided attempt to help that will 
be an inconvinience at best or a life threatening emergency at worst.


